HELLO…. ALL 1977 PANTHERS!

The bad and the good news….we are older and hopefully wiser!   But the BEST news of all is that it is that time again to
CELEBRATE at Winthrop!  
No need to whisper…..IT’S OUR 30th REUNION!    
We will not accept anything short of an awesome time….BUT that is only guaranteed if YOU are with us!  
So….here’s the date to “set in stone” NOW!

FRIDAY, APRIL 20 – SATURDAY, APRIL 21, 2007 

1977 REUNION HEADQUARTERS

Courtyard by Marriott (I-77, Exit 82C)

Call their local # 803/324-1400 for your reservations
Be sure to ask for the “Winthrop ‘77” rate!

THE SHACK WILL ROCK AGAIN…

Friday, April 20 for our 1977 class PARTY!

Husbands, friends, significant others, kids are ALL welcome!

More information will follow under separate cover with charges for this paid directly to the designated classmate.  

So watch out for that information and be sure to follow directions!

CLASS OF 77 goes HIGH TECH!
We now have our very own Class of 77 webpage to help us document our past escapades and our lives for the past 30 years!

Please visit (we don’t know your email address) and let us hear from you and yours…..send pictures, updates whatever, just do it!

http://winthrop77.dwightwatt.com
We look forward to hearing and seeing you all on the web as well as on campus in April!
Class of 1977 30th Reunion Co-Chairmen

      Pam (Griffin) Toledano                                       Dwight Watt
ptoledan@greenville.k12.sc.us


 dwight-watt@att.net 
